From: Guzman, Richard — A/12 ).

To: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA Steering Committee Meeting - Wednesday July 28
Date: Saturday, July 24, 2010 4:56:00 PM

Jimi — thanks for this update. | do not plan on attending, but can catch up during the next
team meeting on outcomes and path forward.

Rich

From: Yerokun, Jimi

Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 8:59 AM

To: Barr, Jonathan; Mitchell, Jocelyn; Tinkler, Charles; Stutzke, Martin; Sullivan, Randy; Guzman,
Richard; Dube, Donald; Schaperow, Jason; Burnell, Scott; Vail, James; Ali, Syed

Subject: SOARCA Steering Committee Meeting - Wednesday July 28

As mentioned at yesterday’s team meeting, a Steering Committee meeting has been
scheduled for Wednesday July 28, 2010 at 1:00 — 3:00 pm in Room CSB-04C19. The
purpose of the meeting is to seek the committee’s buy-in on the proposed revision to the
project schedule. We are seeking a 6-month delay, October 2010 to April 2011, for the
project completion. | believe that Jon shared the proposed revision with you yesterday.
The plan for the “Uncertainty Study” will be discussed as part of the project schedule. We
also plan to discuss the pushback on our mitigative measures approach that we continue
to get from the SRAs. Jon is putting together the briefing topics/slides and will share with
you all soon. All team members are weicomed to attend. I’'m sure questions will come up
that may be better answered by team members. Please respond to this email and let me
know if you plan to attend or not. Thanks.

Jon — Please forward to other team members that

Jimi T. Yerokun



